
Condo Christmas tree Collection 

2023 

Recycling & Sanitation Department 

203-977-4605 

 

The City of Stamford will begin pick up of Christmas trees in your condo on the week of January 
16th, 2023. Weather permitting this process will take approximately two weeks. Please have the 
trees in a central location by the 16th as we will only have one collection.  Any additional trees 
left after this collection, will need to be brought to the Scale House or Katrina Mygatt Recycling 
Center. 

Residents may immediately take their trees to either of these locations: 

The Scale House 101 Harborview Ave.  6:00AM -2:00PM Monday- Saturday  

The Katrina Mygatt Recycling Center, 130 Magee Avenue.  7:00AM -2:00PM Tuesday - 
Saturday.  

Christmas tree collection Guidelines 

     All trees are to be left in one location 
 Trees cannot have any decorations, tree stands or wrapped in plastic. 
 Plastic or artificial Christmas trees will not be picked up 

To recycle your Christmas tree at home: 

Place it in the garden or backyard for use as a giant winter bird feeder. Orange slices, stale bread 
with peanut butter attract birds and the branches provide the birds shelter. 

Tree branches may be removed for mulch or for window box décor. The trunk can be used for 
fuel, woodworking projects or mulch. 


